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A Memory of Light
In the beginning, there was nothing but endless flatness. Then came
the Carpet . . . That's the old story everyone knows and loves. But
now the Carpet is home to many different tribes and peoples and
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there's a new story in the making. The story of Fray, sweeping a trail
of destruction across the Carpet. The story of power-hungry mouls and of two Munrung brothers, who set out on an amazing adventure. It's
a story that will come to a terrible end - if someone doesn't do
something about it. If everyone doesn't do something about it . . . Cowritten by Terry Pratchett, aged seventeen, and master storyteller,
Terry Pratchett, aged forty-three.

The Discworld Graphic Novels
This is how the Discworld began. Here is the sapient pearwood Luggage,
a mobile trunk which launders any clothes put in it and incidentally
homicidally defends its owner. Here is Twoflower, an innocent tourist
in a world of nightmares and fairy tales

Unseen Academicals
She helps others manage their desperate lives--but who will help her?
Clinical psychologist Camille Brooks isn't put off by the lifestyle of
her hoarding clients. After all, she lost her mother to the crippling
anxiety disorder. She'll go a long way to help others avoid the same
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pain and loss. Despite Camille's expertise, her growing audience for
her Let in the Light podcast, and the national recognition she's
gaining for her creative coaching methods, there are some things she
isn't prepared for. A client who looks far too much like her mom
catches her off guard. And the revelation that she's also hoarding
something sends her spinning. Can she stand to let the light into her
own life with the help of a friend who wants to stand by her for life
and the God who created and loves her? Or will she find that defeating
her demons proves too much to bear?

The Light Fantastic
The Light at the Bottom of the World
WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE From the highly acclaimed, multiple awardwinning Anthony Doerr, the beautiful, stunningly ambitious instant New
York Times bestseller about a blind French girl and a German boy whose
paths collide in occupied France as both try to survive the
devastation of World War II. Marie-Laure lives with her father in
Paris near the Museum of Natural History, where he works as the master
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of its thousands of locks. When she is six, Marie-Laure goes blind and
her father builds a perfect miniature of their neighborhood so she can
memorize it by touch and navigate her way home. When she is twelve,
the Nazis occupy Paris and father and daughter flee to the walled
citadel of Saint-Malo, where Marie-Laure’s reclusive great-uncle lives
in a tall house by the sea. With them they carry what might be the
museum’s most valuable and dangerous jewel. In a mining town in
Germany, the orphan Werner grows up with his younger sister, enchanted
by a crude radio they find. Werner becomes an expert at building and
fixing these crucial new instruments, a talent that wins him a place
at a brutal academy for Hitler Youth, then a special assignment to
track the resistance. More and more aware of the human cost of his
intelligence, Werner travels through the heart of the war and,
finally, into Saint-Malo, where his story and Marie-Laure’s converge.
Doerr’s “stunning sense of physical detail and gorgeous metaphors”
(San Francisco Chronicle) are dazzling. Deftly interweaving the lives
of Marie-Laure and Werner, he illuminates the ways, against all odds,
people try to be good to one another. Ten years in the writing, a
National Book Award finalist, All the Light We Cannot See is a
magnificent, deeply moving novel from a writer “whose sentences never
fail to thrill” (Los Angeles Times).
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The First Discworld Novels
A coming-of-age debut evokes the bittersweet joys and pangs of finding
independence in one unforgettable summer away at "geek camp." When
Gloria sets out to spend the summer before her senior year at a camp
for gifted and talented students, she doesn’t know quite what to
expect. Fresh from the heartache of losing her grandmother and missing
her best friend, Gloria resolves to make the best of her new
circumstances. But some things are proving to be more challenging than
she expected. Like the series of mysterious clues left by a certain
Professor X before he even shows up to teach his class, Secrets of the
Written Word. Or the very sweet, but very conservative, roommate whose
coal-industry family champions mountaintop removal. Not to mention the
obnoxious Mason, who dresses like the Mad Hatter and immediately gets
on Gloria’s nerves — but somehow won’t escape her thoughts.
Beautifully told by debut author Sarah Combs, this honest and touching
story of growing up is imbued with the serene atmosphere of Kentucky’s
natural landscape.

Sourcery
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He is perhaps the ultimate human achievement: a sentient artificial
life-form -- self-aware, self-determining, possessing a mind and body
far surpassing that of his makers, and imbued with the potential to
evolve beyond the scope of his programming. Created by one of the most
brilliant and eccentric intellects the Federation has ever known, the
android Data has always believed he was unique, the one true
fulfillment of a dream to create children of the mind. But is he?
Investigating the mysterious destruction of a new android created by
Starfleet, Data and the crew of the U.S.S. Enterprise™ uncover
startling secrets stretching back to the galaxy's dim past. That
knowledge is coveted by beings who will stop at nothing to control it,
and will force Data to redefine himself as he learns the hidden
history of artificial intelligence.

Light Fantastic
From debut author London Shah, comes a thrilling futuristic Sci-Fi
mystery perfect for fans of Illuminae and These Broken Stars. In the
last days of the twenty-first century, sea creatures swim through the
ruins of London. Trapped in the abyss, humankind wavers between hope
and fear of what lurks in the depths around them, and hope that they
might one day find a way back to the surface. When sixteen-year-old
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submersible racer Leyla McQueen is chosen to participate in the city's
prestigious annual marathon, she sees an opportunity to save her
father, who has been arrested on false charges. The Prime Minister
promises the champion whatever their heart desires. But the race takes
an unexpected turn, forcing Leyla to make an impossible choice. Now
she must brave unfathomable waters and defy a corrupt government
determined to keep its secrets, all the while dealing with a guarded,
hotheaded companion she never asked for in the first place. If Leyla
fails to discover the truths at the heart of her world, or falls prey
to her own fears, she risks capture-or worse. And her father will be
lost to her forever.

Terry Pratchett's Narrative Worlds
Fantagraphics celebrates The Flapper Queens, a gorgeous collection of
full-color comic strips. In addition to featuring the more well-known
cartoonists of the era, such as Ethel Hays, Nell Brinkley, and
Virginia Huget, Eisner award-winning Trina Robbins introduces you to
Eleanor Schorer, who started her career in the teens as a flowery art
nouveau Nell Brinkley imitator but, by the '20s, was drawing bold and
outrageous art deco illustrations; Edith Stevens, who chronicled the
fashion trends, hairstyles, and social manners of the '20s and '30s in
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the pages of The Boston Globe; and Virginia Huget, possibly the
flappiest of the Flapper Queens, whose girls, with their angular
elbows and knees, seemed to always exist in a euphoric state of
Charleston.

All the Light We Cannot See
The Light Fantastic
Katie Hickman went to Mexico looking for magic. She found it in the
circus – Big Top, clowns, elephants and all – where cheap, torn
materials and tarnished sequins are transformed into nights of
glittering illusion. Gradually adjusting to the harsh ways of the
circus's nomadic lifestyle, she soon became absorbed into this
hypnotic new world, at first as a foreigner but later as 'La Gringa
Estrella', a performer in her own right. Travels with a Mexican Circus
is an unforgettable account of a year-long journey through an
extraordinary and bizarrely beautiful country.

Lord of Light
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Terry Pratchett's profoundly irreverent, bestselling novels have
garnered him a revered position in the halls of parody next to the
likes of Mark Twain, Kurt Vonnegut, Douglas Adams, and Carl Hiaasen.
In Equal Rites, a dying wizard tries to pass on his powers to an
eighth son of an eighth son, who is just at that moment being born.
The fact that the son is actually a daughter is discovered just a
little too late.

The Colour of Magic
Seven interwoven narratives spanning three tense hours on a fateful
day share the perspectives of a girl with a rare memory condition, a
teacher who fears a student may be planning an act of violence, and a
girl about to embark on a cross-country plot.

Tripping the Light Fantastic
Imagine a flat world, sitting on the backs of four elephants, who
hurtle through space balanced on a giant turtle. The Discworld is a
place (and a time) parallel to our own - but also very different. That
is the setting for Terry Pratchett's phenomenally successful Discworld
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series, which now celebrates its 25th anniversary. The Discworld
Graphic Novels presents the very first two volumes of this much-loved
series in graphic novel form. First published fifteen years ago, these
fully illustrated versions are now issued for the first time in
hardback. Introduced here are the bizarre misadventures of Twoflower,
the Discworld's first ever tourist, and possibly - portentously - its
last, and his guide Rincewind, the spectacularly inept wizard.Not to
mention the Luggage, which has a mind of its own.

The Bromeliad
As a punishment, failed wizard Rincewind is given the task of guiding
and safeguarding the Disc’s first tourist, Twoflower (with his magical
luggage on legs). As they travel the city and beyond, they meet the
world’s oldest hero, Cohen the Barbarian. With him, and with Bethan (a
ualified sacrificial victim), they encounter druids, trolls,
adventurers, a hairdresser and a power-crazed wizard. Oh, and Death.
But not fatally. Did we mention that Rincewind also has to save the
world from destruction by a huge red star that will collide with the
Discworld at Hogswatch? The Rince Cycle is mostly based on The Light
Fantastic, with bits of The Colour of Magic and Sourcery added for
good measure. As all children know, the way you get into a fantasy
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world is by accident You go into the wardrobe, looking for somewhere
to hide and – bingo. And that’s how Stephen Briggs found Discworld. In
1990, he wrote to ask Terry if he could stage Wyrd Sisters. That was
the first time anyone, anywhere in the world, had dramatised Terry’s
work. He had no idea it would go any further than one play (possibly
two). But it did. So far, he has now adapted, staged and published
twenty-two plays. He and Terry also worked together to produce the
original Discworld Maps and Diaries, Nanny Ogg's Cookbook, The
Discworld Companion (now called Turtle RecallThe Wit & Wisdom of
Discworld.

Reaper Man
In a distant and second-hand set of dimensions, in an astral plane
that was never meant to fly . . . Imagine a flat world sitting on the
backs of four elephants who hurtle through space balanced on a giant
turtle. The Discworld is a place (and a time) strikingly parallel to
our own—but also very different. But also very similar. To commemorate
the twenty-fifth anniversary of the birth of the Discworld, the first
two volumes of the remarkable Terry Pratchett's equally remarkable—and
phenomenally successful—series were made available together, right
here, in graphic novel form. These beautifully illustrated renditions
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of The Colour of Magic and The Light Fantastic show and tell the
bizarre misadventures of the spectacularly inept wizard Rincewind and
Twoflower, Discworld's very first—and possibly, portentously its very
last—tourist. Not to mention the Luggage, which has a mind of its own.
And teeth.

The Light Fantastic
Fifteen-year-old Mélanie drives across the Arizona desert in a white
Meteor, chasing fear and desire and the mysterious Angela Parkins, and
breaking free from her mother and her mother's lover in their roadside
Mauve Motel. And then we are with Maude Laures as she reads Mauve
Desert, this story of Melanie, and becomes obsessed with it. She
embarks on an extraordinary quest for its mysterious author,
characters and meaning, which leads us into the third part, Mauve, the
Horizon, Laures's eventual translation of Mauve Desert.

Trip the Light Fantastic
They say there are only two things you can count on But that was
before DEATH started pondering the existential. Of course, the last
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thing anyone needs is a squeamish Grim Reaper and soon his Discworld
bosses have sent him off with best wishes and a well-earned gold
watch. Now DEATH is having the time of his life, finding greener
pastures where he can put his scythe to a whole new use. But like
every cutback in an important public service, DEATH's demise soon
leads to chaos and unrest -- literally, for those whose time was
supposed to be up, like Windle Poons. The oldest geezer in the entire
faculty of Unseen University -- home of magic, wizardry, and big
dinners -- Windle was looking forward to a wonderful afterlife, not
this boring been-there-done-that routine. To get the fresh start he
deserves, Windle and the rest of Ankh-Morpork's undead and
underemployed set off to find DEATH and save the world for the living
(and everybody else, of course).

Everything Is Illuminated
Returning to the story begun in the novel Immortal Coil and continuing
in the bestselling Cold Equations trilogy, this is the next
fascinating chapter in the artificial life of one of Star Trek’s most
enduring characters. He was perhaps the ultimate human achievement: a
sentient artificial life-form—self-aware, self-determining, possessing
a mind and body far surpassing that of his makers, and imbued with the
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potential to evolve beyond the scope of his programming. And then Data
was destroyed. Four years later, Data’s creator, Noonien Soong,
sacrificed his life and resurrected his android son, who in turn
revived the positronic brain of his own artificial daughter, Lal.
Having resigned his commission, the former Starfleet officer now works
to make his way on an alien world, while also coming to grips with the
very human notion of wanting versus having a child. But complicating
Data’s new life is an unexpected nemesis from years ago on the U.S.S.
Enterprise—the holographic master criminal Professor James Moriarty.
Long believed to be imprisoned in a memory solid, Moriarty has created
a siphon into the "real" world as a being of light and thought.
Moriarity wants the solid form that he was once told he could never
have, and seeks to manipulate Data into finding another android body
for him to permanently inhabiteven if it means evicting the current
owner, and even if that is Data himself. ™, ®, & © 2013 CBS Studios,
Inc. STAR TREK and related marks are trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc.
All Rights Reserved.

Equal Rites
An adventurous story of a frontier boy raised by Indians, The Light in
the Forest is a beloved American classic. When John Cameron Butler was
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a child, he was captured in a raid on the Pennsylvania frontier and
adopted by the great warrrior Cuyloga. Renamed True Son, he came to
think of himself as fully Indian. But eleven years later his tribe,
the Lenni Lenape, has signed a treaty with the white men and agreed to
return their captives, including fifteen-year-old True Son. Now he
must go back to the family he has forgotten, whose language is no
longer his, and whose ways of dress and behavior are as strange to him
as the ways of the forest are to them. From the Paperback edition.

Rincewind the Wizzard
Earth is long since dead. On a colony planet, a band of men has gained
control of technology, made themselves immortal, and now rules their
world as the gods of the Hindu pantheon. Only one dares oppose them:
he who was once Siddhartha and is now Mahasamatman. Binder of Demons.
Lord of Light.

Radiance
Includes "The Colour of Magic", "The Light Fantastic", "Sourcery" and
"Eric".
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The Carpet People
"Severin Unck's father is a famous director of Gothic romances in an
alternate 1986 in which talking movies are still a daring innovation
due to the patent-hoarding Edison family. Rebelling against her
father's films of passion, intrigue, and spirits from beyond, Severin
starts making documentaries, traveling through space and investigating
the levitator cults of Neptune and the lawless saloons of Mars. For
this is not our solar system, but one drawn from classic science
fiction, in which all the planets are inhabited and we travel through
space on beautiful rockets. Severin is a realist in a fantastic
universe"--Dust jacket flap.

Travels with a Mexican Circus
Abigail Gray is a dance instructor whose life tragically ends at the
age of thirty-four. She is welcomed to the other side—in a room of
pure white—by her guardian angel, a brown book with gold accents, a
movie screen, and a remote control. With no recollection of her death,
the reel commences as Abbey and her guardian angel, Michael, focus on
her last year on Earth. In this year, we follow a journey of newfound
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love with a man named Jason, as well as a magical friendship with the
spiritual intuitive who owns the town’s apothecary shop. Acting as a
mentor, this prestidigitator helps Abbey decipher the dreams that have
been haunting her sleep since the day she bought the ‘must have’
picture of a dancing couple, an item she found at the local antique
shop. He also teaches her the importance of living her life’s truth.
As the reel of Abbey’s life plays out, she and Michael embark on this
visual journey together, while Michael carves a wooden sculpture and
offers her heavenly wisdom about life’s fragility, opportunity, and
purpose. “Inspirational a perfect blend of spiritual and earthly
wisdom woven through a poignant love story.” ~Christine Duminiak,
certified grief recovery specialist, author of Heaven Talks to
Children “As we follow Abbey’s journey, we cannot help but pause for
thought about our own personal beliefs and question the purpose of our
own lives. The words of the author display a deep understanding of
spiritual philosophy.” ~Alison Baughman, numerologist, author of Get
His Number! “In a story playfully sprinkled with fascinating trivia
and spiritual wonder, Tracy Glassey explores the power of all the
connections and influences we don’t even realize are there, and in the
process conveys a great deal of wisdom and practical life lessons.”
~Ralph Marston, Greatday.com
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The Flapper Queens
A collection of Terry Pratchett's short works, fiction and nonfiction, with annotations by Pratchett and by the editors.

The Time-travelling Caveman
Hilariously inventive, witty and highly original, The Bromeliad is the
enormously popular Terry Pratchett’s magnificent trilogy of tales
about a race of little people struggling to survive in a world of
humans.

Once More with Footnotes
In the conclusion to the "Wheel of Time" series, all of humanity is in
peril as Rand al'Thor moves forward to break the seals on the Dark
One's prison and the Last Battle will determine the fate of the world.

Immortal Coil
?Alfred Bester's first science fiction novel since The Stars My
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Destination was a major event—a fast-moving adventure story set in
Earth's future. A band of immortal—as charming a bunch of eccentrics
as you'll ever come across—recruit a new member, the brilliant
Cherokee physicist Sequoya Guess. Dr. Guess, with group's help, gain
control of Extro, the supercomputer that controls all mechanical
activity on Earth. They plan to rid Earth of political repression and
to further Guess's researches—which may lead to a great leap in human
evolution to produce a race of supermen. But Extro takes over Guess
instead and turns malevolent. The task of the merry band suddenly
becomes a fight in deadly earnest for the future of Earth.

The Light Between Oceans
Tripping the Light Fantastic is a tortured journey through the life of
a man named Michael and his unrequited desire for the love of a woman
half his age. The narrative of Michael's downward trek begins with the
violent murder of his son Stephen. Upon the news of Stephen's death,
Michael seeks comfort in the friendship of a young, single mother, E=.
While longing for the family stability that a life with her and her
young son would provide, Michael is thrown into a schizophrenic
breakdown upon the realization that his life will always be absent of
his firstborn son, Stephen, and vacant of E='s love. The heartache of
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Michael's story is presented with the same complexities of a multipersonality, multi-layered schizophrenic imagination, intertwining the
realities of both character and author in a story that is just as sad
and puzzling as the illness itself.

The Light Fantastic
Harry Harrison's science fiction anthology offers short stories by
some of the most well known writers in literary history, from Mark
Twain's account of attempting a Faustian bargain with the Devil to
Anthony Burgess's nightmarish portrayal of an extraterrestrial William
Shakespeare to Kingsley Amis's tale of hallucination and conditioning.
James Blish's introductory essay provides an enlightening and
entertaining survey of the genre, its history, and increasingly
important literary value--From publisher description.

Mauve Desert
" What shall we do?' said Twoflower. Panic?' said Rincewind hopefully.
He always held that panic was the best means of survival. As it moves
towards a seemingly inevitable collision with a malevolent red star,
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the Discworld could do with a hero. What it doesn't need is a
singularly inept and cowardly wizard, still recovering from the trauma
of falling off the edge of the world, or a well-meaning tourist and
his luggage which has a mind (and legs) of its own. Which is a shame
because that's all there is"

The Discworld Graphic Novels: The Colour of Magic and The
Light Fantastic
"A novel set on a remote Australian island, where a childless couple
live quietly running a lighthouse, until a boat carrying a baby washes
ashore"--

The Long Cosmos
Football has come to the ancient city of Ankh-Morpork. And now, the
wizards of Unseen University must win a football match, without using
magic, so they're in the mood for trying everything else. This is not
going to be a gentleman’s game. The prospect of the Big Match draws in
a street urchin with a wonderful talent for kicking a tin can, a maker
of jolly good pies, a dim but beautiful young woman, who might just
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turn out to be the greatest fashion model there has ever been, and the
mysterious Mr Nutt (and no one knows anything much about Mr Nutt, not
even Mr Nutt). As the match approaches, four lives are entangled and
changed for ever. Because the thing about football - the important
thing about football - is that it is not just about football. Here we
go! Here we go! Here we go!

Terry Pratchett's The Light Fantastic
The thrilling conclusion to the internationally bestselling Long Earth
series explores the greatest question of all: What is the meaning of
life? 2070-71. Nearly six decades after Step Day, a new society
continues to evolve in the Long Earth. Now, a message has been
received: “Join us.” The Next—the hyper-intelligent posthumans—realize that the missive contains instructions for kickstarting the development of an immense artificial intelligence known
as The Machine. But to build this computer the size of an Earth
continent, they must obtain help from the more populous and still
industrious worlds of mankind. Meanwhile, on a trek in the High
Meggers, Joshua Valienté, now nearing seventy, is saved from death
when a troll band discovers him. Living among the trolls as he
recovers, Joshua develops a deeper understanding of this collectivePage 22/29
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intelligence species and its society. He discovers that some older
trolls, with capacious memories, act as communal libraries, and live
on a very strange Long Earth world, in caverns under the root systems
of trees as tall as mountains. Valienté also learns something much
more profound . . . about life and its purpose in the Long Earth: We
cultivate the cosmos to maximize the opportunities for life and joy in
this universe, and to prepare for new universes to come.

The Light in the Forest
This book highlights the multi-dimensionality of the work of British
fantasy writer and Discworld creator Terry Pratchett. Taking into
account content, political commentary, and literary technique, it
explores the impact of Pratchett's work on fantasy writing and genre
conventions.With chapters on gender, multiculturalism, secularism,
education, and relativism, Section One focuses on different
characters’ situatedness within Pratchett’s novels and what this may
tell us about the direction of his social, religious and political
criticism. Section Two discusses the aesthetic form that this
criticism takes, and analyses the post- and meta-modern aspects of
Pratchett’s writing, his use of humour, and genre adaptations and
deconstructions. This is the ideal collection for any literary and
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cultural studies scholar, researcher or student interested in fantasy
and popular culture in general, and in Terry Pratchett in particular.

Breakfast Served Anytime
“Imagine a novel as verbally cunning as A Clockwork Orange, as
harrowing as The Painted Bird, as exuberant and twee as Candide, and
you have Everything Is Illuminated . . . Read it, and you'll feel
altered, chastened — seared in the fire of something new.” —
Washington Post With only a yellowing photograph in hand, a young man
— also named Jonathan Safran Foer — sets out to find the woman who
might or might not have saved his grandfather from the Nazis.
Accompanied by an old man haunted by memories of the war, an amorous
dog named Sammy Davis, Junior, Junior, and the unforgettable Alex, a
young Ukrainian translator who speaks in a sublimely butchered
English, Jonathan is led on a quixotic journey over a devastated
landscape and into an unexpected past. As their adventure unfolds,
Jonathan imagines the history of his grandfather’s village, conjuring
a magical fable of startling symmetries that unite generations across
time. As his search moves back in time, the fantastical history moves
forward, until reality collides with fiction in a heart-stopping scene
of extraordinary power. “A rambunctious tour de force of inventive and
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intelligent storytelling . . . Foer can place his reader’s hand on the
heart of human experience, the transcendent beauty of human
connections. Read, you can feel the life beating.” — Philadelphia
Inquirer

The Light Fantastic
On a world supported on four elephants standing on the back of the
great A'Tuin, a giant turtle swimming slowly through the interstellar
gulf, an eccentric expedition sets out to the edge of the planet.

Afraid of the Light
*A brand new collection of short stories from the incredible Sir Terry
Pratchett!* Imagination is an amazing thing. It can take you to the
top of the highest mountain, or down to the bottom of the deepest
depths of the sea. This is where it took Doggins on his Awfully Big
Adventure: a quest full of magic and flying machines. (And the world's
best joke - trust me, it's hilarious.) It took three young inventors
to the moon (where they may or may not have left a bottle of lemonade)
and a caveman on a trip to the dentist. You can join them on these
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adventures, and many more, in this incredible collection of stories .
. . From the greatest imagination there ever was. Written for local
newspapers when Terry Pratchett was a young lad, these never
previously published stories are packed full of anarchic humour and
wonderful wit. A must-have for Terry fans . . . and young readers
looking for a fix of magic.

The Computer Connection
The Rince Cycle
All this books and stuff, that isn't what it should all be about. What
we need is real wizardry. There was an eighth son of an eighth son. He
was, quite naturally, a wizard. And there it should have ended.
However (for reasons we'd better not go into), he had seven sons. And
then he had an eighth son a wizard squareda source of magica
Sourcerer. Unseen University has finally got what it wished for: the
most powerful wizard on the disc. Which, unfortunately, could mean
that the death of all wizardry is at hand. And that the world is going
to end, depending on whom you listen to. Unless of course one inept
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wizard can take the University's most precious artefact, the very
embodiment of magic itself, and deliver it halfway across the disc to
safety
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